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Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

TO THE CENTRAL COMMITTEE 
OF THE KOREAN WORKERS' PARTY  

PYONGYANG   

The Albanian Labor Party Central Committee received with pleasure and unique
happiness the invitation by the Central Committee of the Korean Workers' for a
delegation of our party to take part in the proceedings of your 4th Congress. 
The Albanian Labor Party Central Committee has decided to send a delegation
comprised of the comrades:  
 			. Manush Myftiu, Member of the Political Bureau of the Albanian Labor Party Central
Committee, First Vice Chairman of the Council of Ministers of the People's Republic of
Albania and Minister of Education and Culture, Chairman of the delegation. 
. Thoma Deljana, Member of the Albanian Labor Party Central Committee and First
Secretary of the Party Committee of the Region of Elbasan, Member of the delegation.

 		

On this occasion, dear comrades, please accept our sincere congratulations for the
successful proceedings of your 4th Congress, which will be a very historically
important event in the life of the sister Labor Party of Korea and of the Korean people.

Fiery revolutionary greetings, 

FIRST SECRETARY OF THE ALBANIAN LABOR PARTY CENTRAL COMMITTEE 

ENVER HOXHA 
[Signed] 
[Seal] 

[Handwritten note]: 
The original was handed to the Korean ambassador on August 15, 1961.  
Signed on August 15, 1961. [Signature] 


